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Subject: Re:	Rennie	Farm	Update
Date: Monday,	August	29,	2016	at	2:15:35	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Maureen	O'Leary
To: Maureen	O'Leary

From:	Maureen	O'Leary	<Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu>
Date:	Saturday,	August	27,	2016	at	7:56	AM
Subject:	Rennie	Farm	Update

Dear	Neighbors,

We	have	conducted	the	excavaSon	and	laboratory	waste	was	removed	from	the	locaSon	predicted	by	the	ground	
penetraSng	radar	survey	that	was	carried	out	this	spring.			Approximately	25	soil	samples	have	also	been	sent	to	
third	party	laboratories	for	chemical	and	radiological	analysis	and	we	expect	to	have	the	results	back	in	two-three	
weeks.		Please	see	the	laboratory	waste	test	pit	excavaSon	work	plan	for	more	informaSon	and	the	photos	of	the	
excavaSon	on	our	website	http://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs/rennie.html.			

For	next	week,	we	plan	to	conSnue	our	work	on	the	design	of	the	remedial	pump	and	treat	system,	install	new	
monitoring	wells	at	10	different	on-site	and	off-site	locaSons	and	sample	residenSal	wells	as	requested	by	
homeowners.	

Please	feel	free	to	contact	me	if	you	have	quesSons	or	concerns.

Sincerely,
Maureen

Maureen	O'Leary,	PhD,	MBA,	CBSP
Director,	Environmental	Health	&	Safety
Dartmouth	College
37	Dewey	Field	Road
Hanover,	NH	03755
h^ps://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs
Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu
(603)	646-1762	(P)
(603)	359-5543	(C)
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